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D.O.No.F.106/201 I (PS) Misc.

Dear Sir/Madam,

4tn September,2015

It has come to the notice of University Grants Commission that some of the
Universities are circumventing the provisions of UGC (Minimum Standards and
Procedure for Award of M.Phil./Ph.D.) Regulations, 2009 by utilising the services of
Adjunct Faculty as Supervisors. lt is reiterated for the information of the Universities
that only rsgular faculty (not Adjunct Faculty) can be appointed as Research
Supervisors. This has already been iterated in the earlier letter of even number dated
6k July, 2015.

ln case of any aberration by the University, it will be proceeded against as per the
UGC Act, '1956 and the name of the University will be put in the defaulters list on the
UGC website.

With kind regards,

The Vice4hancellor of all UniyeBities.

UGC, New Delhi for uploading on UGC Website.
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rs sincerely,

(Jaspal S. Sandhu)


